September 23, 1981

John C. Conover

John C. Conover Agency, Inc.

300 Main Street :
Allenhurst, N. J. 07711

Re: R&altors for Kean, Advisory Opinion #40-1981

Dear John:

This will ackrowledge receipt of your letter dated
September 18, 1981 confirming your request to withdraw the
request for an advisory opinion which you made by letter dated
September 16, 1981.

I have enclosed a copy of the materials entitled
"Realtors for Kean" which was submitted as part of your advisory
opinion request. Inasmuch as these materials comprised an

integril part of the request, a copy will be maintained as part of
the Commission's files.

Very truly yours,

SCOTT A. WEINER,
Executive Director

SAW/cm
encls.
cc:Gregory E. Nagy, Esq.



